
 

 
 
 

Our Reference: KH/GHR 
 

11th December 2020 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

CHANGE TO LENGTH OF SELF-ISOLATION DATES 
 
Further to the Government announcement today, please note that the length of self-isolation has been reduced 
from 14 to 10 days, therefore if your child is at home self-isolating they will now be due back in school on the 
following dates: 
 

Year Previous self-isolation date Previous return to school date *NEW* return to school date 

Year 7 Saturday 19 December 20 Monday 4 January 21 Wednesday 16 Dec 20 

Year 10 Monday 14 December 20 Tuesday 15 December 20 Monday 14 December 20 

 
Year 12 

Monday 14 December 20 Tuesday 15 December 20 Monday 14 December 20 

Sunday 20 December 20 Monday 4 January 21 Thursday 17 December 20 

 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr K Hirst 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 


